
 Location shifting - Spices Board, Mumbai

Spices Board RO/Quality Evaluation Laboratory have been shifted to the new 
premises w.e.f. 15.2.2017, the address of which is given below:

SPICES BOARD REGIONAL OFFICE & QUALITY EVALUATION LABORATORY
EL-184, ELECTRONIC ZONE
TTC INDUSTRIAL AREA, M I D C,   MAHAPE,
NAVI MUMBAI 400 710
Tel: 022-27630035/37/38

E.mail: sbmumbaisampling@gmail.com
            sbromumbai@gmail.com


